
URGENT! Nowhere FUNdraisers for Cancer Research UK need your help! 
 
 DO YOU WORK AT HEIGHT? 
 
TURN NAILSEA PINK 
 
We are in the process of arranging a fundraising and awareness campaign for the whole 
community to Turn Nailsea Pink.  This will take place from Saturday 15 March to Sunday  30 
March.  Shops, businesses, schools, clubs and organisations are invited to take part by 
decorating their windows pink, holding fundraising events and showing their support by raising 
awareness for Cancer Research UK. 
 
As part of the celebrations we have a band of lovely sewers busy making metres and metres of 
pink bunting which we plan to have installed in the High Street and Crown Glass Shopping 
Centre.  Crown Glass Shopping Centre have given permission for us to go ahead, however 
North Somerset Council permission for the High Street is subject to various requirements being 
met. 
 
We are calling for anyone whose job entails them working at height to please come to our 
rescue.   Installation of the bunting will need to be during the week prior to Saturday 15 March 
and removal after Sunday 30 March.  To comply with NSC requirements we need a business 
that can meet the following standards: 
 

1) a copy of your contractors Public Liability Insurance of £5 million (minimum) 
• 2) location plan or a map of the location 
• 3) traffic management plans/signing and guarding arrangements for protection and segregation of the public 

in accordance with Chapter 8 of the Traffic Signs Manual 
• 4) a copy of the contractor’s accreditation(s) 
• 5) a copy of your contractors' risk assessment and method statement (RAMS) 
• 6) details of maintenance arrangements 
 

We have very little money and it goes without saying that our aim is to raise much needed 
funds.  If the cost of installation exceeds our expected income, there will, unfortunately, be no 
point in going ahead with the installation of the bunting.  As such, we are hoping that the good 
people and businesses of Nailsea will come to our rescue and help us out.  Our application 
needs to be submitted by the end of the week. 
 
If you can help and for more information please contact: Maggie Cannon on 07939 090148 or 
email: nowhereCRUK@gmail.com 
 
 


